
 

22nd May 2025 

Dear Year 5 Parents and Carers,  

 

Y5 Riddlesdown STEM Day  

 

As part of our enrichment and personal development offer, we will be taking Year 5 to visit 
Riddlesdown Collegiate on Monday 14th July 2025. The day includes 6 workshops on code and 
cipher skills, Science, Maths and DT skills that tie in with many of the curriculum units studied at 
Key Stage 2, whilst also providing a great platform to future learning at Key Stage 3. These 
workshops offer a fantastic opportunity for students to visit a local school and get a taster of 
secondary school life. 

 

On the day, students should meet in the junior hall by 08:15am.  We will then walk to 
Riddlesdown Collegiate to arrive at 08:45am.  Your child should come to school in their school 
uniform and bring a packed lunch. As we will be walking there and back, please ensure they have 
appropriate footwear.  The day finishes at 3:00pm, so we will arrive back at school for a slightly 
later pick up time of 3:20pm. 

 

If you would like to order a school packed lunch for your child, please complete the order form 
attached and hand in to the school office by Friday 4th July 2025.  Please complete the google 
form using the link below to give permission for your child to attend the trip by Friday 4th July 
2025.  

 

The cost of the trip is £3.50, which should be paid for on magic booking by Monday 7th July 
2025.   

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

The Year 5 team 

 

https://forms.gle/jNiEQcUKTWYBvwfa6 

 

https://forms.gle/jNiEQcUKTWYBvwfa6

